
Southern Comfort Gaited Horse Club December, 2021




REMINDER:  2023 DUES AND 
WAIVER FORM SHOULD BE SENT TO 
LAUREL BENNETT … RIGHT ABOUT NOW


2022 Officers:


President:		 Jennifer and Jessy Eld


Vice President:	 Terry Bennett


Treasurer:		 Laurel Bennett (6896 Stage Coach Rd. Nampa, 83686)


Secretary:		 Heidi Young and Jean Olson 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Next Meeting:

FEBRUARY 




Website:  

Membership 
forms available, 
previous newsletters, 
articles and pictures:    
www.gaitedhorseclub.com


Facebook:  Search for 
“Southern Comfort Gaited 
Horse Club”  or click https://
www.facebook.com/
groups/173300099742934/ 
and request to be added.  
That is our PUBLIC group 
and has a nationwide 
coverage with over 225 
followers.  


We also have a separate 
PRIVATE page, solely for 
members.  PM Heidi to be 
added.

HOOFBEATS
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Southern Comfort Gaited Horse Club December, 2021

Meet Melissa Mathiasen, helicopter pilot and new drill 
team rider!


Celebrating Janet Zandersmith’s successful cancer 
treatments: a new precedent for post-ride picnics.

Some pictures from club members manning the 
information booth at the Western Idaho Fair 
(our fund-raiser for our club) in late August.
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